
DHS Monthly Lunch at Basketcase Cafe 

February 23, 2012 
 

 

 This month’s lunch was at The Basketcase Cafe. We had a good turnout even after 

7 classmates who thought they were coming had to cancel for various reasons like 

“work” or “illness” interfering! Imagine!  The food was delicious, as always.  I’ve 

provided some photos of the food below so you can get an idea what it was like.  

 

     
 

 

   
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Shirley Wood Sprayberry has been trying to attend a lunch since she 

retired and for various reasons has not been able to be there.  She 

finally made it today.   We were thrilled to have Shirley join us 

today.  Thank you Shirley for finally making it! 

 

 

 

 

    

Rhonda Holland Hooks drove down from Birmingham to be with 

us.  We were thrilled to see Rhonda today and get to spend some 

time with her.  Thank you Rhonda for making the effort to spend 

time with us! 

 

 

 

We have lost 37 classmates to death (that we know about) since 1970.  We have lost 

13 of those classmates since June of 2010.  That is over 1/3 of the total deaths since 

we were in high school.  Time is precious and it is slipping away from us daily.   

For those of you who live close by, these lunches are our opportunity to stay in 

touch with each other.  As classmates, we have a common bond.  Yes, in high 

school, we were not all “good” friends with each other; however, we all knew one 

another and our lives were paralleled.  We are connected by growing up together 

with similar values and circumstances.  We are a group and should treasure 

knowing one another.  I am thankful for all of my fellow classmates and appreciate 

the opportunity to see the ones that I can each month!  Thank you one and all for 

making the effort to attend!   

 

We were so busy talking and eating today, that I didn’t get a lot of photos.  The 

ones that I got are about to follow.  I’m finished with my ramblings!  Next month’s 

lunch will be at Delectable Edibles on Westgate Parkway.   

 

 

Below are the photos from today’s lunch.  Enjoy! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

     
 

      
 

      
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

      
 

      
 

 
 

 



 

Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of the 

lunches, you should try and come sometime.  We always have a good time, good 

food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs!   

Try it sometime, you may just like it.  This document will be posted to our website 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com   in the Photo Albums section.   Please visit the 

website from time to time and check out the message board for information about 

what is going on with fellow classmates.  Also remember to keep you classmate 

profile up to date with your current address, phone and email information.  If you 

are not getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email & 

would like to receive them, please contact me at ddbreckenridge@graceba.net. 

I hope you enjoyed the photos.  Take care, be safe and you’ll get another 

lunch summary next month. 
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